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18th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The implementation of extra measures introduced to reduce the spread of Covid-19 around the 
school may have helped to keep numbers low.  However, they are still persisting.  Although the half 
term break will prevent any infection occurring in school, there will inevitably be a lot of mixing 
outside of school and this could have an impact on our return.  Please could pupils in years 7 to 13 
complete their LFD tests before their return.   
 
In light of the probability of more cases being brought back into school at the start of the next half 
term, current Covid-19 measures will remain in place.  These measures include a reduction in large 
groups of visitors coming into school when it is in session.  For this reason, Remembrance Sunday will 
not take place; however, there will be the usual flagpole service for our pupils on 11th November.   
 
In addition, the Michaelmas Music Concert on the 19th November will also be cancelled.  The House 
plays will take place, but will only be for a pupil audience and unfortunately parents will be unable to 
attend. 
 
We will be looking at other events later in the term but hope, as long as Covid-19 numbers are 
controlled, to be able to host them. 
 
Kind regards, 
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